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But Is It Google-able? 

If Postal Service records or information is available on a 
postal public website or through a postal news release, 
you cannot withhold the record or information in response 
to a Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request.   
A vast array of postal records and information is available 
on usps.com, prc.gov, and uspsoig.gov.   

Received a FOIA request?  Google the record or 
information requested and release it to the requester if it’s 
already in the public domain. 

Countless work hours are spent on FOIA lawsuits in U.S. 
District Court.  Avoiding litigation is smart business. 

Contact the Privacy and Records Management Office for 
guidance. 




